
Parent(s) of: 
Date:

Your action is necessary to give children a voice this
election and to ensure they are counted. Their health and futures depend on it!

 
Signature:
Refills: Vote every election. Fill out Census every ten years.

MAKE
CHILDREN
COUNT 

FILLING OUT THE CENSUS IS 
REQUIRED BY LAW.

THE CENSUS WILL NOT ASK 
ABOUT U.S. CITIZENSHIP.
INFORMATION SHARED ON THE 
CENSUS IS KEPT STRICTLY 

PRIPRIVATE AND CANNOT BE USED 
BY LAW ENFORCEMENT.

REGISTER NOW AND VOTE ON ELECTION DAY: 
Tuesday, November 3. 
Children can't vote, but you can!

INSTRUCTIONS:
Text “VOTE KIDS” to 34444 or scan the QR code to 
register to vote or request to vote by mail. 

Leaving children uncounted means our 
community will receive less funding and 
have less representation in our nation's 
capital – where our legislators make 
important policy decisions 
that impact children and families.

ININSTRUCTIONS:
Visit 2020census.gov to respond online 
without meeting a census-taker in-person, 
or call 844-330-2020.

COMPLETE THE CENSUS


